
 

Cafeteria News - IMPORTANT 

 

Dear Parents, 

The cafeteria will be open and begin serving lunch this year on Monday, Sept 11th.  The TinyFeast website is now open 

and taking orders for Sept, Oct and Nov 2023. 

We would like to welcome all the new students and also to take this opportunity to clarify our cafeteria procedures at 

the West Bedford School.     

Lunches are to be pre-ordered online from the TinyFeast website, and are now available for ordering up to 48 hours 

before the delivery date.  This is completely automated so we ask for your understanding that late orders cannot be 

added after the deadline.  Complete breakdown of the cut off times can be found on the TinyFeast website on the 

Order Timeline Page. Daily menu selections can be seen online at TinyFeast.ca. 

New Users to TinyFeast:  

 Set up your account following these instructions: 

1.  Go to:  https://www.tinyfeast.ca/ 

2.  Click on the Buy Here tab and then "Create an account " 

3.  You will be asked to enter an email address, password and to select a security question. 

4.  Once all the fields are filled click "register".  This will take you to your account homepage. 

5.  Under Student Name, add the required information. 

5.  West Bedford - School code: 337 

6.  Note that you can purchase lunches online for multiple students on the same order. 

If you need to cancel your child's lunch you can do so online up until the cut-off date.  After cut off times or on the 

days of expected delivery, please email the cafeteria before 9:00 am - wbs@tinyfeast.ca.  Please provide your 

child's name, grade and teacher.  Our hours of operation are 7:30 am to 1:30 pm 

Thank you for your patience as we get things up and running.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our 

cafeteria manager by email wbs@tinyfeast.ca.  For questions regarding online ordering please email us at 

contactus@tinyfeast.ca - (https://www.tinyfeast.ca/pages/contact-us). We also advise that you sign up for our 

newsletter on our website to keep up with changes and new menu postings 

We are excited and look forward to a fun and healthy year! 

MC Food Service Solutions 
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